











Headteacher: Mr. S. Pearson

11th January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Year 6 Trip to France

Thank you very much to everyone who responded with their preference forms to decide whether your child's trip to France should be in September 2022 or June 2023.

I can report that the results are overwhelmingly in favour of June 2023. We had 38 replies: 21 preferring June, 12 happy with either date and just 5 opting for September (although 4 of these said they would be happy with June if that's what the majority decide).

Many parents gave useful comments about the June dates such as:

- avoiding any potential clashes with secondary school open days in September
- giving people more time to pay
- children being older and more ready for a trip abroad
- having a higher level of French language skills
- being a great way to end their primary school life.

In light of these findings, we have therefore booked 60 places at the hotel for 19th-23rd June 2023. Another good thing is that NST have offered us a further £20 discount for booking early! This should therefore bring the cost down to around £455, but this will be dependent upon final numbers of course.

We do not need to do anything else for the moment. We plan to launch the trip in the Summer term so that you can have almost a full year to make the payments and we will give you more details then.

Thanks again for your support and we really hope that your child is able to take part in this fantastic experience.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S. Smith

Deputy Headteacher